
 

SW 63rd Street and SW 185 Way  
Drainage Project 

 

CONTACT 

Rod Ley,  
Public Works Director 

(954) 343-7444 
rley@southwestranches.org 

 

Emily McCord Aceti  
Community Services Manager 

(954) 343-7453 
eaceti@southwestranches.org 

 

DESCRIPTION 
 

CONTRACTOR 

Huurr Homes, LLC. 
 

CONSULTANTS 

Craven Thompson and Associates 
 

SCHEDULE 

Design: Complete 
Bidding:  Complete 

Construction: October 2023 to  
April 2024 

 

Estimated Project Cost:   $794,507 
FDEP                             $479,306 

Traffic Impacts: We understand the construction 
project is an inconvenience to people living and 
commuting in and around the area, so we greatly 
appreciate your patience and understanding as we 
work to complete construction and restoration as 
safely and quickly as possible. 
 
 
 

Project Benefits: This project is a part of the Town’s 
overall resiliency efforts to create a healthy community 
while improving water quality. This mitigation project 
will help remove flood waters from roadways in this 
heavily traveled area of Southwest Ranches. It will 
provide critical drainage capacity for storm-water 
runoff, thereby reducing roadway flooding (both volume 
and duration), and the frequency of property damage 
and personal injury to residents, motorists and 
pedestrians.  
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